
11. WORDSWORTH STREET P5 LOADING ZONE

Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Peter Atkinson , Area Engineer ( Central City)

Corporate Plan Output: On Street Management

The purpose of this report is to create a P5 loading zone on the southern side of
Wordsworth Street between Colombo Street and Durham Street.

To assist with the movement of goods, to reduce vehicles double parking and to allow
for larger vehicles to service businesses in the locality, it is proposed to introduce a P5
loading zone.  This loading zone will be located on the southern side of Wordsworth
Street in an area adjacent to a business recycling building materials, which is presently
unrestricted.

The immediate businesses and the Parking Manager support this loading zone.

Recommendation: That a P5 loading zone be created on the southern side of Wordsworth
Street commencing at a point 90 metres in a westerly direction from a
point opposite the eastern kerbline of Durham Street and extending in
a easterly direction for a distance of 12 metres.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the officer’s recommendation be adopted.


